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I STRONGLY OPPOSE SB 696. 

 

Fully automatic firearms are already more strictly regulated than fentanyl. This bill is 

clearly designed to give cartel the upper hand. If legislators were interested in public 

safety, they wouldn't be attacking lawful gun owners so hard and rewriting the 2nd 

Amendment. 

 

The Law Insider says, “Rapid fire trigger activator” does not include a semiautomatic 

replacement trigger that improves the performance and functionality over the stock 

trigger. The bill includes "The rate at which the trigger is activated increases to a 

faster rate than is possible for the firearm without the device..." which seems to 

describe a semiautomatic replacement trigger. 


